Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR

From: Jack Burke [jackburke 1958 @ gmail.com] on behalf of Jack Burke [iack.burke @Inf.com]
Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2016 1:33 PM

To: Bill Pantele

Cc: Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR

Subiject: 203 N Davis REAR

Bill,

The FDA Board voted not to oppose the SUP as presented at the Board Meeting on Monday. Good luck.

Best,

Jack Burke
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